
‭September 12, 2023‬

‭Dear Families,‬

‭Each year, our school typically holds a meeting with families to let you know about our‬
‭Title I program.  At this meeting, parents also have an opportunity to provide feedback‬
‭on the program and our parental involvement plans.‬

‭Step 1‬
‭Please review this‬‭presentation‬‭prior to attending‬‭the Annual Title I Parent Meeting.‬
‭The presentation will give some background information on Title I and discusses three‬
‭important documents that we ask you to review.‬

‭Step 2‬
‭Review the following three documents:‬

‭●‬ ‭Our district‬‭Parental Involvement Policy‬
‭●‬ ‭Our school‬‭Parental/Family Engagement Plan‬
‭●‬ ‭Our‬‭Parent-School Compact‬

‭Step 3‬
‭After reviewing the presentation and documents above, please complete this brief‬
‭survey‬‭to provide any feedback on the documents.‬ ‭You will also have the opportunity‬
‭to ask any questions about our Title I program at the meeting.‬

‭We ask that you complete the above survey by September 15, 2023, so we can review‬
‭your feedback at our next Continuous Improvement Meeting.‬

‭Thank you for participating in our Annual Title I Parent Meeting. This feedback is‬
‭important to our school, and we appreciate your time.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Jonathon Marowelli‬
‭President‬
‭Jackson Preparatory and Early College‬

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1H1iiF-mMLIL2ZqZHDs5z_FN1MotA2TgD/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=111638662367673600634&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CSK3GZ7IlQ-yL3mydyBJquSwMpx1IHpO/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1No5R8yDs_GmBMS-mEmIkvbH5dy6BgOlq/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=111638662367673600634&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RVhi17cAHnX4J2DqjR-z_SLZzjyd7nGl/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=111638662367673600634&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/N7sjtoaw9CjPBTkz7

